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Re:  Your letter to the Supervisory Body dated 23 April 2024 

 

Dear Mr. Grundmann, 

 

I would like to thank you for your communication of 23 April 2024 which has been made 

available to the Article 6.4 Supervisory Body (the Body) in accordance with the relevant provisions of 

the Procedure: Consideration of unsolicited letters to the Supervisory Body. 

With regard to the concern raised in your letter, I am pleased to inform you that the digital 

interface put in place for the purpose of processing prior consideration notifications is fully functional. 

The secretariat has been diligently engaged in undertaking the completeness check for several submitted 

prior consideration notifications in accordance with requirements outlined in the Article 6.4 activity cycle 

procedure for projects.  

In accordance with the established procedure, once the completeness check is finalized, the 

secretariat will proceed with publishing the prior consideration notifications on the UNFCCC website 

and inform the host Party of the receipt of such notifications.  

Please rest assured that we are committed to ensuring a smooth and efficient processing of all 

prior consideration notifications, and we appreciate your patience and understanding during this process. 

Thank you for contacting the Supervisory Body with your request. 

 

                                            Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                                                                               James Grabert 

    Secretary to the Article 6.4 Supervisory Body 
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